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Stepping Forward Together - Caring, Sharing & Aspiring 

In art, as part of 

our whole school 

celebrations 

theme, we have 

been looking at 

the artwork 

surrounding the 

Mexican Day of 

the Dead festival 

which celebrates 

past lives lived. 

Brightly coloured 

sugar skulls are 

created for graves 

and faces are 

painted with 

beautiful artwork 

for the candle lit 

processions 

through the 

streets.  

In school all students have worked on our own arty skull 

which we plan to light up and display on the landing. Thank 

you to everyone for their hard work and enthusiasm. Final 

image to follow!                                                 Mrs Potter 
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This week, as part of our 

celebrations theme, two groups of 

students visited Birmingham 

Chinatown as we approach 

Chinese New Year.  
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Students explored Digbeth on 

foot taking in some of the best 

street art the city has to offer 

before having a walking tour of 

Chinatown. 
 

 



Students were shocked and surprised in equal 

measure at some of the items for sale in the 

meat and fish market. Lambs heads, cows feet 

and fish in every shape, size and colour were 

met looks of disgust – but not Mr Round who 

seems to have made a friend...… 

 

Following the market, we had several treats in store, 

some experienced tick tock craze bubble tea for the first time whilst others visited the Chinese 

bakery and a look through the windows of the Chinese cafes with Peking Ducks and Char Siu Pork 

hanging up.  Finally, we ate at traditional Chinese restaurants, the first day experiencing food from 

Dezhou in northwest China, with the master chef making fresh noodles by hand (youtube it to 

see, it is pretty cool!!)  

On Tuesday we went to Café Soya and enjoyed Vietnamese food for the first time. Lots of empty 

plates later it was time for drive back and a few minutes sleep on full stomachs! 

Thanks to Mr Round for arranging the trip and for the 

staff who helped with it.   More trips soon! 
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Some students also got to visit an alpaca 

farm and spend time learning about and 

caring for the different animals there.   
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Thanks to Mrs Harris for arranging the trip.   

 

 

 

 

 



 


